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Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA PSCR 2025-0578

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 28 May 2025 for

“I request under the OIA copies of Pamu (Landcorp) ecological assessments (reports) carried out
by Wildland Consultants over a number of West Coast properties

Between 2011-2017 | assisted Wildland Consultants carry out ecological assessments across a
number of Landcorp (Pamu) properties throughout the West Coast. At one property in the vicinity
of Cape Foulwind I found a speckled skink (lizard) that is now an important specimen to assist in
determining the geographic range of 1-2 new species. | require a copy of the report that
shows/describes exactly where the specimen was found.

I can no longer remember the Pamu property name hence my need to examine all ecological
assessments carried out by Wildland Consultants between 2011-2017 for the West Coast.”

We have transferred your request to Landcorp Farming Limited (Pamu Farms), as the information to
which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by Pamu Farms.

In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer
your request.

You will hear further from Pamu Farms concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
Nicky Dirks

Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





